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January 14, 2015 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 

James P. Scanlan, Esq. 

1529 Wisconsin Ave., N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20007 

jps@jpscanlan.com 

RE: Texas Department of Housing and Community Affairs v. The Inclusive 

Communities Project, Inc., United States Supreme Court, No. 13-1371 

Amicus Curiae Brief of Dr. Ian Ayres 

Dear Mr. Scanlan: 

We are in receipt of your January 13, 2015 letter.  We are in compliance with all 

Supreme Court Rules. 

Very truly yours, 

Rachel Geman 
RG/wp 
1213717.1 


